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Juvenile Justice Advisory Committee - 4™ Quarter Meeting

October 23, 2015 - 10:00AM
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VIL

AGENDA
Call to Order
Roll Call

Approval of Past Minutes
A. July 10®, 2015

Introduction of Guests

Updates
- OJJDP Full Compliance
- State Monitoring Update
- Annual Report Work Meeting Date
- Title IT program update

Announcements
- 1 Quarter meeting Date (January 15, 2016)

2016 Symposium Planning Meeting
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MISSISSIPPI JUVENILE JUSTICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
MINUTES
October 23, 2015

MEMBERS PRESENT

Judge Tom Broome, proxy, Katrina Phillips
Mr. Gary Davis

Ms. Jaqueline Dedeaux

Tia Grisham

Dr. Alfred Martin

Jim Maccarone

EXCUSED MEMBERS
Judge Frank Coleman
Dr. John Pruett

Eric Williams

DPS STAFF PRESENT
Ray Sims II

Jacqueline Ledger
Anslem Palmer

Mary Lukens

GUEST
Mr. AnthonyNelson

CALL TO ORDER
Dr. Alfred Martin, Chair, called the meeting to order at approximately 10:08 a.m. SAG
secretary, Jaqueline Dedeaux, called roll.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Jim Maccarone motioned to approve the minutes of the July 10, 2015 minutes and Gary
Davis second.

UPDATES

OJJIDP - Mississippi in full compliance and will receive full funding for three years.
$400,000 will be allocated for each year and DPSP will update SAG next year of the
allocations of funds.

STATE - Jacqueline Ledger reported that the state monitors attended the National
Symposium on Juvenile Justice in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania. Ray Sims and Jacqueline
Ledger met with Leonard Dixon in reference to Henley Young Detention Center, Ann
Nelson in reference to Forrest County Detention Center and Pam Clark in reference to
training with state unit.



Mary Lukens was introduced as one of the new state monitors.

Anslem Palmer reported that Mississippi is in full compliance with federal monitoring.
Zach Patti, a consultant, continues to assist in DPSP with federal monitoring.

ANNUAL REPORT
Planning Date for submitting Annual Report will be announced at a later date.

Ray Sims reported that DOJ is asking SAG Committees to recruit members that have
been in Juvenile Justice System. (Ages 17-25)

TITLE I
Ray Sims did not have an update but stated that 2012 Title IT has ended and DPSP is

working on a report.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Jim Maccarone informed SAG Committee that TANF cannot use funds for Juvenile
Justice Services and this will result in cutting the AOP Programs in Mississippi (July 1
2016 is cut off date). Also, SSBG funds have been cut significantly. It was suggested
that we contact John Hines, Bennie Thompson and Roger Wicker in this matter.

The next SAG Meeting is scheduled January 15, 2016 @10:00 a.m. at DPSP Building.
Meeting Adjourned,
Minutes prepared by,

Jaqueline H. Dedeaux
SAG Secretary



